
                        Monthly Meeting   3-11-24 

 

Mark Furhmann brought the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m. 

Prayer and pledge of allegiance 

Treasurer’s report – Balance is $5700.13  

Carollyn Vezzosi is acting treasurer, we are still searching for a replacement 

Old Business 

There will be a call for endorsements on the sheets that were emailed to 

members. Sheets 

Will be counted, tabulated and announced at end of meeting. 

New Business 

Brian Lowery gave a brief introduction to the importance of the May 14th 

Primary election. 

Jack Hefestay wanted to include secretary of state in the proceedings and 

nominated Kris Warner for endorsement. Tricia Jackson seconded then 

nomination and it was passed. 

Tricia Jackson was nominated for endorsement as State Auditor. It was 

seconded and passed. 

Mike Stuart was nominated for endorsement as Attorney General. It was 

seconded and passed. 

Papers were collected and tabulations began. 

                                             Speaking from Podium 

Nate Cain a candidate for U. S. House of Representatives spoke. 

Vicki D’Angelo a candidate for Division 2 Magistrate spoke. 

Lisa Shirley-Fraley a candidate for Division 1 Magistrate spoke. 

Ray Campbell a candidate for Division 1 Magistrate spoke. 

Jacob Harris a candidate for County Commissioner spoke. 

Tricia Jackson a candidate for State Auditor spoke. 

Jack Hefestay a candidate for County Commissioner spoke. 

Tyler Corn spoke for Patrick Morrisey a candidate for WV Governor. 

Chris Anders a candidate for District 97 spoke. 

Barbara Fuller a candidate for District 98 spoke. 

Daphne Anders a candidate for District 99 spoke. 



  3-11-24 Meeting cont. 

 

 

Mike Mood a candidate for County Commissioner spoke. 

Donna Joy a candidate for School Board spoke. 

Tom Hansen the only candidate for Sheriff spoke. 

Wendy Torelli a candidate for Division 2 Magistrate spoke. 

Patricia Rucker a candidate for State Senator District 16 spoke. 

Tom Willis a candidate for State Senator District 15 spoke. 

Bill Ridenour a candidate for District 100 spoke. 

Next month there will be an election for president of WTP, as Mark Furhmann has resigned. 

Tricia Jackson announced that a hearing is set for the last week of March for the criminal 

complaint against her and Commissioner Jennifer Krouse. The hearing starts 9:30 a.m. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 


